1ST LONDON COLNEY SCOUT GROUP

c/o 149 Shenley Lane London Colney St Albans AL2 1LL HERTS

16 May 1988

Mr H C Gibbons London Colney Parish Council 40 Caledon Road London Colney St Albans AL2 1PF HERTS

Dear Mr Gibbons

Thank you for your letter dated 11 May.

I would like to thank the Parish Council for their cheque of £300; this being a grant for the 1st London Colney Scout Group.

I can assure the Parish Council that the monies will be used to the benefit of all the boys who attend 1st London Colney Scout Group.

Yours sincerely

R F OAKLEY Chairman